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Good Afternoon

I am writing this email to speak on behalf of the development of 51296 Yale Rd into a cannabis store. I live in
Agassiz, my only options to purchase safe, tested and legal cannabis is to either drive 30 minutes into Chilliwack, 30
minutes into Deroche, or 30 minutes to hope. This is becoming unfeasible with continuous rising of gas prices. A
cannabis store in rosedale would be less than half the travel time and would allow me to continue to purchase is a
safe and regulated environment.

Sincerely
Foster Hayton
#6 - 7435 Morrow Road Agassiz V0M1A2


